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In October, the Geerling family began their mission 
in a remote area of Trinidad. The immediate need 
they find there is initial evangelization. There is only 
one priest serving six communities spread out over 
28 miles of difficult roads. 

The Vehige family made an exploratory trip to the 
Republic of Ireland and will return there next year to 
labor for the re-evangelization of this country.

Forming and sending new missionaries is essential to 
fulfilling FMC’s mission! Last year, our Intake training 
was extended from three to six months—this class of 
new missionaries will be commissioned in late March 
on the Solemnity of the Annunciation. 

Please pray for them!

The Holy Face of Jesus Community for youth in the 
Philippines, founded by Joanne Garcia, celebrated its 
three-year anniversary this year. 

Three missionary families are serving in locations 
where Christians only make up less than 5% of the 
population, and many have never heard the Gospel. 

Field supervisors John-Paul and Ben visited three 
of FMC’s mission posts in Asia to offer support to 
missionaries and to share in their ministries, prayer, 
and fellowship.

With hearts � fi�, FMC is expanding 

into new locations and growing our presence 

in Asia. The Holy Spirit is moving with power 

to bring the fire of His love to the nations, and 

YOUR support makes this possible. YOUR 

support enables our feet to bring the Good 

News to those who have yet to encounter 

Jesus in a real, concrete way. 

�ank y�!

“His word is in my heart like a fire,  
a fire shut up in my bones. I am weary  

of holding it in; indeed, I cannot.”

-  JEREMIAH 20:9 -
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NEW MISSIONARIESNEW MISSIONARIES

MISSION IN ASIAMISSION IN ASIA
This year, our missionaries have served the poor and 
evangelized in remote areas of Mexico, Costa Rica, 
Ecuador, and Peru. 

We have helped families gain sustainable income, 
provided shelter and assistance for mothers and 
children in dangerous domestic situations, aided 
many in medical crises, prepared children for 
receiving the sacraments, and opened the Centro 

Verso L’alto for youth in Peru (pictured above).
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